
Wednesday Night Meal 
 

4/30/25: 

Hot Dogs and Chili 

$6/individual,  $15/Household 
 

 

Reservations 
 

Name: 

_______________________________ 

How Many Adults?                   ________ 

How Many Under 12?               ________ 
 

 

We are looking for volunteers for 
Desserts– Please text Nancy @ 

405.659.0309 to showcase your beautiful, 
yummy creations! 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Requests 

⃝            Please keep this prayer request private. 

⃝         Please share this prayer request with the church.  

___________________________________

___________________________________

___________________________________

___________________________________

___________________________________

___________________________________

___________________________________

April 27, 2025 

Notes: 

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________
405.373.2139 // 12421 N. Mustang Road, Yukon, OK 73099 

At SHBC we aspire to be a healthy, worship-filled, mission-sending 
church in Northwest Oklahoma City. Join us as we reach for this goal.  

Be the Church - Part 23  

“Addressing Disagreements in the Church”  

Dr. Doug Brown 

Acts 15  

• Luke shares two major disputes in the early church and the path to 

resolution. 

 

• We can follow the example of the early church leaders in addressing 

problems. 

 

• How should we handle disputes? 

 

1. Don’t let problems stew. v. 2, 6 

2. Listen to many Spirit-led counselors. vs. 7-21 

3. Unite around the non-negotiable items. v. 11, 20, 28-29 

4. The Bible must be our final authority. vs. 15-17 
“Therefore, dear friends, since you know this in advance, be on your 

guard,   so that you are not led away by the error of lawless people and fall 

from your own stable position. But grow in the grace and knowledge   of 

our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. To him be the glory both now and to the 

day of eternity. “  2 Peter 3:17-18 
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Last Week 
2025 Budget Need: $9,897— YTD Weekly Avg: $10,780— Last Week: $11,630 

WORSHIP………….….………...........248 
CHILDREN…….……..…...…………....30            
 

GROWTH GROUPS……..……………….NA 
AWANA.………...…………………………..69 
 

 

First Time Visitor? 

 

Please fill out this section and place 
it in the offering during service.   

 

Name:  

______________________________

______________________________

______________________________ 

Address: 

______________________________

______________________________

______________________________ 

Phone: 

______________________________ 

Email: 

______________________________

______________________________

______________________________ 

 
⃝   I would like to discuss church 

membership  
 

⃝   I have questions and would like 
to speak to a pastor 

 

⃝   I am affiliated with King’s Gate 
Christian School 

 

 
Do you currently attend church?  If 

so, where?  
______________________________ 

______________________________

______________________________

______________________________ 

Weekly Schedule 

 

SUNDAY 

GROWTH Groups // 9:15 am 

Worship // 10:30 am 

Tulsa Mission Training // 5 pm 

 

MONDAY 

Sewing for a Purpose // 10 am 

 

TUESDAY 

ABKA Karate // 6 pm  

 

WEDNESDAY 

Ladies Bible Study // 10 am 

Sing Hallelujah // 5 pm 

Fellowship Meal // 5 pm  

Adult Bible Study & Prayer // 6 pm  

SM@SH Youth Group // 6 pm  

AWANA // 6 pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Church Membership 
Interested in church membership?  We have 

a 2-step process: a membership class with 

the pastor and an introduction to the church.  

Let us know if you would like to begin the 

process.  Church number: 405-373-2139.  

Pastor Doug's number: 405-317-8076 

Nursery (0-4) 

Led by Rhonda Schantz  

PreK Rm 2 
 

K-2nd Grade  

Led by Kristin Hulin and 
Carrie Harris 

NGC 109 
 

3rd-6th Grade  

Led by Donna Kaye Brady 
and Nancy Bird 

NGC 111 
 

SM@SH (7th-12th) 

Boys Led by Dustin Mills 

Girls Led by Karen Keller 

The Upper Room 
 

College & Career 

Led by Seth Keller 

NGC 204 
 

 

The Single Advantage 

Led by Courtney Keck 

Rm 213 
 

Family Foundations 

Led by Gabriel Bird 

NGC 203 
 

 

Median Adult I 

Led by Doug Brown 

NGC 202 
 

 

Median Adult III 

Led by Bob and Maggie  
Appenzeller 

Rm 211-212 
 

 

The Overcomers 

Led by Jesse Blouin 

Rm 205 
 

GROWTH Groups 

 

• Tulsa Mission Training is scheduled for 
tonight at 5 pm in the upper room. This 
training session is a mandatory meeting for 
all students who will be participating in the 
Tulsa Mission Trip in June, as well as their 
parents. We look forward to seeing you 
there! 

• The last church training for the school year will take place next week, 
May 4th, at 5:00 p.m. We will look at the issue of trusting God with 
everything. This will include a special presentation on fasting by Gabriel 
Bird.  

• Church family, you are invited to partner with OnMission during their 
next outreach event on the afternoon of May 4th.  OnMission is a 
ministry whose main focus is to share the Gospel through taking Bibles, 
tracts, food, hygiene products, and clothes to the homeless. See Olivia 
Camp for more details.  

• Ladies, the Tuesday evening Bible study will begin a new study through 
Hebrews on May 6th. See Katie Brown for more details.  

• Church family, those new to our fellowship and those who have been 
with us for many years! On Sunday, May 18th, following the morning 
worship, we will have a ministry fair. This will be an opportunity to learn 
more about the many ministry opportunities available through our 
partnerships. You might learn something about our amazing church 
family and find your place of service!  

• There will be a mandatory CrossTimbers meeting on Sunday, May 18th, 
immediately following the church service. Please meet us in the Lion's 
Den. It's important that both parents and campers attend this meeting. If 
you have any questions before then, please don't hesitate to reach out 
to Michelle Peters. 

• We're excited to announce that we're partnering with King's Gate 
Christian School for a canned food drive throughout April. All collected 
canned goods will be donated to the Quail Springs Baptist Church Food 
Pantry.  Please place your canned food donations in the black box 
located in the church foyer. Also, keep an eye out for the Can Castles 
that will be displayed around the building! 

Announcements Visit 
surreyhillsbaptistchurch.
org/announcements to 

join our email list.  

For text announcements 
via the Remind App, 
text @shbc2139 to 

81010. 


